
20/09/2021 

MRS Molly Treweeke 
290 / - 13 Spit RD 
Mosman NSW 2088 
lomatreweeke@gmail.com 

RE: REV2021/0034 - 231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107

Our family rented holiday houses in Whale Beach for many years & I always thought no 231 
Whale Beach Rd needed a facelift! I have seen the proposed amended DA & wish to let 
council know that I strongly support this development & look fwd to enjoying this building when 
it is completed The design is most attractive It will definitely enhance the beachscape Thank 
you Yours sincerely M.L. Treweeke 

Sent: 20/09/2021 3:43:57 PM
Subject: Online Submission


